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This has been such a busy week! The children have been working very hard in their classes and I have seen some fabulous writing taking place. All seem to have settled well into their new classes, however if you have any concerns always know that you are welcome to come in and speak with your child’s class teacher or myself.  I am pleased to say that our new tables and benches for lunchtimes have arrived.  They brighten up our hall and seat the children comfortably. I am very grateful to our PTFA for providing us with these.  We are now seating children having packed lunches alongside children eating school dinners to help to promote social interaction between friendship groups. Our ‘Fun Friday’ activities began this week with the children working together in mixed age groups. We have awarded pupils in Year 6 with various responsibilities as Prefects and it has been fabulous to see them demonstrate such a mature attitude and set a fantastic example for our younger children alongside our Head and Deputyhead boys and girls. Our long awaited new website is ever so nearly ready to be launched. Thank you for your patience. You will be able to use this website to find information about our school, term dates and up and coming events.  It will be updated regularly by the teachers about the learning that is taking place in each classroom.  
Dates for your Diary
23rd September - Eagles’ Class Assembly

7th October – Hawks’ (Miss Deane) Class Assembly (sorry for this change)
8th October – PTFA meeting in school from 17:30 .  All parents are welcome. 
24th September – The Life Education Bus is visiting us.  We unfortunately have a massive shortfall to cover towards the fee of this wonderful learning experience for our children and we will be holding a cake sale to help.  If there are any more donations yet to come can you please send them into school at your earliest opportunity?
1st October – Our friends from Comenius are visiting us from the Wednesday onwards. They are travelling from France, Spain, Belgium and Finland.  We hope you will stay on the playground to welcome their arrival on the Thursday morning.
24th October – Open afternoon for all existing parents from 14:00.  More details will be provided nearer the time.

	
	Morning Activities
	Afterschool Activities

	Monday
	Wake ‘n’ Shake 08:30 all welcome
	Tag Rugby 15:30-

16:15

Y5 & Y6

	Tuesday
	 
	Film Club 15:30-16:15

	Wednesday
	
	Netball 15:30-16:15 KS2

	Thursday
	
	Choir 15:30-16:15 KS1

	
	
	Choir 15:30-16:15 KS2

	Friday
	Indoor Athletics 

08:10

Y2-Y6
	


Star of the Week[image: image1.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
Gracie Fletcher in Yellow Ducklings
Nathaniel Merricks in Green Ducklings

Finlay Gallagher in Parrots

Oliver Thornburrow in Herons

Archie Walsh in Robins

Farren Ansell in Owls

Emma-Louise Whiteman in Doves

William Andrew in Kestrels

Kieran West in Hawks

Oliver Leggett in Falcons

Liberty Winston in Eagles

Well done!!! [image: image2.jpg]
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